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What is the No Knock List?

Residents in Sand Springs’ city limits who do not want to be disturbed by people ringing their doorbell, knock-
ing on their door, or otherwise contacting them at their residence for the sale of goods or services can sign up
for the City’s No-Knock List.

How do | sign up for the No Knock List?

Go to the City’s website at www.sandspringsok.org and click on the “How Do I” tab. You will see the No Knock
List link under the “Sign Up For” listing. Just click and complete the information, then click the submit button.
If you do not have computer access, you may fill out a paper application at the Customer Service counter lo-
cated on the first floor of City Hall. Only your street address will actually appear on the list.

Does every member of the residence need to sign up?

No. Only one enrollment per residence is required for the list.

When does my home become off limits after | sign up for the No Knock List?

The list will be updated weekly, and itinerant peddlers and solicitors must check the list regularly. Peddlers
and solicitors will be held accountable for the list as presented for that week.

If | decide later that | do not wish to be on the No-Knock List, how can | cancel enrollment?

Call the City of Sand Springs’ Neighborhood Service Division at 918-246-2572.

Does the No-Knock List prevent all solicitations?

No. Non-profit, not for profit, religious, political and charitable groups are not subject to this list.

If 1 have a “No Solicitors” or “No Trespassing” sign up at my residence, do | need to sign
up for the No Knock List?

No. It is also a violation for an itinerant peddler or solicitor to enter the property if that signage is present.

Who should | call if a peddler or solicitor violates this ordinance?

Please call the Sand Springs Police Department at (918)245-8777.

Does this protect my home from unwanted phone calls?

No. You may register for the Oklahoma Do Not Call List at www.ok.gov/oag/ or call 405-521-3921.



